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25th October 2014 

Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family and especially 
our visitors.  We are glad you have come to worship with us 

today.  We hope your day is one where you can sense the 
Father’s love for you.  May you receive a special blessing this 

Sabbath. 

 

KIDS CORNER:    
 
       
 
       
 
  
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

CONTACTS 

Pastor |Scott Wareham | 0413 212 291 | scottwareham@gmail.com 

Head Elder |Malcolm Ace |5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Church Clerk | Katie Cooney | 5442 2214 / 0448 842 143 | katie.cooney@bigpond.com 

Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com  
Deacon | David Johnson | 0410 504 450 | davidjohnson@edensbest.com.au  

Deaconess | Marrianne Smith | 5442 3292 | boatsmith@bluemaxx.com.au 

Pathfinders | Dion Kerr | 0423 102 964  | dion-kerr@hotmail.com  

 StormCo | Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  

Newsletter  | Malcolm Ace  5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 

 

 
Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 

Bulletin Editor for November: Sharlene Romero 0414 784 551  
 
 

Nambour 

Seventh-Day Adventist 

Church 

  

 

Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 
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Today … 

Today: 6:01pm 
Next Friday: 6:06pm 

 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Studying Together:  9.30am 
Sabbath School & Bible study  
 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
Our visiting speaker for today is Steve Plahn.  
Please be sure to welcome our visitors with 
us today.  May you be richly blessed by what 
he has to share with us. 

 
Upcoming Speakers:  
NOV 01:  Pr. Greg Pratt 
NOV 08:  Karen Tyler 
NOV 15:  Pr. Scott Wareham 

Deacon 

Today:  David Johnson 
Next:  David Cooney 

Today:  
1st Offering –Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering –  Local Church Expense 

Next week:  
1st Offering  - Local Church Budget 
2nd Offering –  Education 

There are 3 methods you can use to give 
your offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-
giving 

2. Electronic – Westpac  
BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 

3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 
Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

Bible Study 
At the Church each Wednesday morning at 
9.30am, to study God’s word. All Welcome!  

 

Prayer Meeting 
Each Wednesday night, commencing at 
6.30pm in the Church. 
 

24 Seven in 2014 

 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: 
…First Friday night of the month at 
Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm. Join us for music, 
great speakers and fellowship. 
 

Church Luncheon 
3

rd
 Sabbath of each month.  

Next one:  Nov 15.  
Please note: Next month’s church 
Luncheon will now be held on the first 
Sabbath, which is also November 1

st
.    

 

Pathfinders 
Contact Dion Kerr for more information. 
0423 102 964. 
 

Healthy Lifestyle Club 
1

st
 Tuesday of the month at 6.45pm in the 

Hall. 

 
Guys Nite 
2

nd
 Saturday night of each month at Kelvin 

Bazley’s home starting at 6pm. 
Next one: Nov 8.  Conference Announcements: 

Located on the noticeboard in the garden 
foyer. 

Kelvin Larwood will be riding for 
ADRA Australia in the 300km Great 
Ocean Road challenge, in 4 months’ 
time!!  Get behind Kelvin for such a 
worthy cause! 

http://greatoceanrd25000spins2015.
gofundraise.com.au/page/kelvinlarw
ood25000spins 

PLAN TO BE HERE NEXT WEEK! 
 
1st November – with Pr. Greg Pratt 
 
Main Service starts at 11am and an 
afternoon program commencing at 2pm. 
 
Ask yourself, would my community miss 
my church if it ceased to exist tomorrow? 
Why? Why not?  You will be given ideas 
and resources to help you impact your 
community beyond your church walls. 
 
Are you getting the most out of your 
church experience? Why? Why Not?  Pr. 
Greg Pratt will explore the concept of 
church community, what it is and the 
possibilities of what it can be. 
 
Don’t forget… there is a church 
luncheon this day.  Please prepare, stay 
and fellowship.  

 

Camporee Food Shopping 
Appeal.. 
iThirst Pathfinder Camporee is Jan 6-11 
at Toowoomba.  Pathfinders is one of our 
most active ministries and Nambour 
church has been most generous in 
supporting our beautiful kids. Thank you!  
It is time to start buying to feed them. We 
are combining again with Townsville 
Club to total a happy family of about 80 
for the 5 days.  Aitkinvale church will also 
be donating food. In the foyer is a 
shopping list. If you are able to donate, 
please choose your item and tear off the 
tag as your reminder. Please print your 
name next to the item so we know who is 
planning to donate, to avoid doubling up. 
We plan to pack the trailer the first week 
in December, so if you could watch out 
for the specials in the next 7 weeks that 
would be great.  Bless you all. Rose 
0428 292 238. 

Education Offering.. 
Next week is our Education Offering.  
Please come prepared to help support 
our local students who attend Noosa 
Christian College. Our commitment to 
Noosa Christian College is $870 per 
month. Remember that your givings 
are a tax deducation. Please continue 
to support this worthy facility.  
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SPECIAL REQUEST FOR YOUR CONSIDERATION THIS SABBATH: 

 

Dear Nambour Church Family, 
 
Our Nambour Church Business Meeting made an important decision at the 
meeting last Monday evening that will contribute to a more comfortable and 
pleasant worship experience for us all.  I want to share this with you. 
 
First, the group at the meeting decided to accept the proposal from a 
consultant for air conditioning our church with units installed in the ceiling 
rather than the walls.  This system is not only quieter, but is also more 
effective at spreading the cooling evenly across our church floor. 
 
Second, the group decided that this improvement would best be funded by a 
special appeal to our members.  Consequently, this Sabbath you will be 
asked if you would be willing to make a special donation for this project 
sometime between now and the end of January. 
 
The entire project will cost just under $25,000.  However, the members 
voted to cover the balance of the costs from our Church Expense Fund 
provided that we can raise the initial $18,000 from this special sacrificial 
offering.  The members there felt strongly that we should not take the full 
amount from our current funds as that would leave us with too little for our 
ongoing expenses.   
 
The plan is to commence the installation as soon as we have pledges for 
$18,000 and to have the project completed by the end of November so that 
we can enjoy the coolness this summer.  I know that this is something that 
will enhance the attractiveness of our church and the enjoyment of our 
worship experience.  I personally look forward to being able to worship in a 
cooler environment and will be making a personal pledge and ask you to join 
me in this endeavour.  I know that you will prayerfully consider what you can 
do for your church and be ready to make your pledge this Sabbath.  
 
Christian regards, 
Scott Wareham 
Pastor of Nambour Seventh-day Adventist Church. 


